
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW C-2019

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF LLOYD HARBOR

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before and by the Board

of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Lloyd Harbor, Suffolk County, New York at the Lloyd

Harbor Village Hall, 32 Middle Hollow Road, in said Village on Monday, May 20, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. 

The hearing will be on proposed Local Law C-2019,  amendment to Chapter 205, “Zoning,”

Section 205-10, “Prohibited uses,” of the Code of the Village of Lloyd Harbor. The proposed local

law prohibits the rental, leasing or subletting and the advertisement thereof by any means of any

dwelling or any portion thereof in the Village for a term of less than 60 days.

 A copy of proposed Local Law C-2019 is on file at the Village Hall where it may be

reviewed between the hours of 9:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. during the usual business days until the time

of the hearing.

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at said hearing.  Any person

needing special assistance in attending, please notify the Village Clerk at (631) 549-8893 at least 48

hours in advance of the meeting.

By Order of the Board of Trustees

Jill Cervini

Village Clerk/Treasurer

Dated: May 2, 2019


